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Media Center Events Library Lessons this Month 

Genre of the Month - Sports 

This month the genre is Sports. We have many new books on 
wrestling, ATVs, gymnastics and more! Listen to the Morning 
Show to hear the Sports Trivia Question of the Day and submit 
your answer for a chance to win a free book or poster! All 
entries must be turned in by Noon.  

Last Day for Library check out is Friday May 5th 

The last day to check out library books is Friday, May 5th. All 
library books will be due back into the Media Center on 
Friday, May 12th. Parents, please help your student return 
their library books to avoid fines at the end of the year. Thank 
you! 

Returning textbooks  

Students will be turning in their textbooks soon. Parents 
please help your student by ensuring that all papers have 
been removed from textbooks, pencil marks have been erased 
and any torn pages have been marked for repair. 

 

The Buy One, Get One Book Fair will start 
Monday, May 1st and run through Monday, May 
8th. The hours are Monday – Friday, 8:00am to 
3:30pm. Family Night is Thursday, May 4th from 
6pm to 7:30pm. If you can’t make it to our BOGO, 
shopping online is also available - just click on the 
Bookfair Homepage link. 
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There will be no lessons this month since the 
Media center will be busy receiving all student 
library check outs and textbooks. We will be 
busy updating student patron cards with new 
Lexile levels and preparing for the end of the 
school year. Thank you to everyone who 
helped volunteer this year in the Media Center 
and supported our Library Media Program. 
Have a great summer, and see you next year! 


